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NOTICE: Pre-placement Training B. Tech. (2022 Batch) Students  

 

As per the request of the T. Y. B. Tech. (2022 batch ) students, Institute is 

organizing 50 hrs of Pre-placement Training under TEQIP-III Project, from 25
th

 

December 2020 to 11
th

 Jan 2021.  The classes will be held online as per the 

schedule given below.   

 

After the training, students will be provided with the 04 mock tests and online 

study material. The entire fee of this training will be sponsored by the Institute 

under TEQIP-III Project.   

 

All the interested students from 2022 batch have to register for the training at this 

link: https://forms.gle/W63WMDD23BHiHvpKA 

 

Once registered, it is mandatory for all the T Y B Tech students to attend all the 

sessions of the Training sincerely, if they want to apply for campus placements or 

higher studies. Since TEQIP-III Project is concluding in March 2021, the 

Employability Skills Training will not be conducted during Summer Vacation of 

Year 2021. 

 

 

 

Dr. Rahul T. Dahatonde 

Training & Placement Officer 
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